
For BPC meeting on 23rd June - Update 
from the LCN AGM on 12th June 
 

Main points from the meeting (full minutes will follow): 
• Electing officials:  

o Jackie Farley re-elected as Chair of the group. 
o Vice Chair – open vacancy – targeting a Somerset Councillor. 
o Highways Chair – open vacancy. 
o Climate and Nature Chair – Kate Spooner 

• There were discussion around benefits of LCN – positives and negatives.  
• A priority may be to focus on community groups and the services they can offer our 

communities. 
• Draft list of services (it’s been work in progress for a while) to be shared with parish 

councils ASAP ahead of a final document. 
• Possible breakfast meeting for community groups and parish councils – targeting this  

summer. 
• SALC Community Health and Wellbeing Fund available again. Our LCN is the only group 

that hasn’t taken advantage of this fund.  Kate Spooner is sharing details with Badgworth 
School Room team in case they have projects that might benefit from funding. If they 
have something that they wanted funding for, they would need to ask the Parish Council 
to support/complete the funding request. 

• Chair is open to suggestions for additional priorities.  Any suggestions??? 


